
In my professional opinion this is a great start to a very much need bill, especially for fire and smoke containment. Fire and smoke 
containment is paramount to give residents the precious time needed to get out of an unsafe situation as well as giving maximum 
time for first responders to do their jobs. I would be shocked if our Brothers and Sisters in the fire fighting community don't feel the 
same. As a resident of a small urban community, south of Portland and a labor leader in the state of Oregon and south west 
Washington,  I strongly support this bill and I urge the representatives for the State of Oregon to do the same!! 

Thank you for your time and effort to push this bill across the finish line!!


